
 

 
                              PO Box 48 

Merimbula NSW 2548 
Ph: 64951266     

merimbula-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

 
Monday, 21st November, 2022. 

1B Class Dojo Reward Celebration 

Dear Parent/Caregiver, 

1B have reached their Class Dojo reward. 1B are having a class pyjama picnic at school on Friday, 
November 25. Students are permitted to wear their pyjamas to school. PJs must have sleeves that cover 
shoulders. Students are also required to wear enclosed shoes. Students in 1B will be watching a movie 
(G Rated). 1B will also be having a small ice cream cone, for those who have completed their permission 
note (see below). 
 
Students can wear their pyjamas or any mufti clothing (no singlets or thongs please). They may also wish 
to bring in a soft teddy to enjoy the day with.  

 

Regards,  

Vanessa Bain 

 

   -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

1B Class Dojo Reward Celebration 
Please return to Ms Bain by Wednesday, November 23. 

Dear Ms Bain, 

I give permission for my child _______________________________________________ of class 1B to 
watch a G Rated movie with their class on Tuesday June 21. 

I also give permission for my child to receive a small ice cream in a cone.  

My child has the following needs, allergies  or concerns that you need to be aware of: 

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Carer Name: _______________________________ Signed: _____________________________ 

Date: __________________________________________ PH: _________________________________ 

 


